
 

  

 NOTICE OF VACANCY  

IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 
 

 
 Parish of Castlemorton 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 
that due to the resignation of  
 
Rosemary Powell 
 
a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the Parish Council. 
 
If by 29 July 24 a request for an election to fill said vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer 
at the address below by TEN electors for the said Parish, an election will be held to fill the said 
vacancy, otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-option. 
 
 
Dated 10 July 2024 
 
Andy Baldwin 
Returning Officer 
The Council House 
Avenue Road 
Malvern  
WR14 3AF 


